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Holy Spirit Parish 
Mission Statement 

 
 

We come together as a diverse and welcoming 
community to glorify, praise, and give thanks to God in Christ 
Jesus.  Inspired by God’s Word and the Eucharist, we go forth 
to serve the needs of our parish and the extended community. 
 

 We are called through the Holy Spirit to spread the 
Gospel message and reach out to the poor and oppressed. We 
are committed to know, understand, and love each other as 
members of Christ’s body. 

Sunday Dt 4:32-24, 39-40; Rom 8:14-17; Mt 28:16-20 

Monday Zep 3:14-18a or Rom 12:9-16; Lk 1:39-56 

Tuesday Tb 2:9-14; Mk 12:13-17  

Wednesday Tb 3:1-11a,16-17a; Mk 12:18-27 

Thursday Tb 6:10-11; 7:1 bcde, 9-17; 8:4-9a; Mk 12:28-34 

Friday Tb 11:5-17; Mk 12:35-37 

Saturday Tb 12:1, 5-15, 20; Mk 12:38-44 

Sunday Ex 24:3-8; Heb 9:11-15; Mk 14:12-16, 22-26 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 

MASS INTENTIONS 

Sunday, 30 May 2021  
10:30 am 

THE MOST HOLY TRINITY 
The People of Holy Spirit Church 

Wednesday, 02 June 2021 
6:30 pm                         

9TH WEEK IN ORDINARY TIME  
William O’Hara 

Sunday, 06 June 2021  
10:30 am 

THE BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST 
The People of Holy Spirit Church 

Saturday,  05 June 2021 
4:00 pm 

THE BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST 
Arthur Tucker 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

5/31 Patricia Williams  

6/02 
Walter Adams 
Jane Boggan Sandra Cummings 

6/05 
Willie Averyhart 
Evelyn Jenkins Walter Tresville 

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY 

6/01 Merlyn & Walter Wenson 

6/02 Margot & Lamont Williams 

OUR SUNDAY OBLIGATION 
RETURNS NEXT WEEKEND 

 

Next Sunday, June 6th, our obligation as members of the 
Catholic Church to attend Sunday Mass in person re-
turns.  This duty also includes attending Mass on Holy 
Days of Obligation.  As always those who are ill, home-
bound, or otherwise unable to attend Mass are not re-
quired.  People in these circumstances are encouraged to 
honor the Lord’s day in some deliberate way, perhaps by 
participating in our livestreamed Mass. 
 

Viewing a live-streamed Mass does not fulfill one’s duty 
to attend Mass if that person is otherwise healthy enough 
to attend in person.  Livestreaming is a convenience for 
those who are not obliged to attend in person for some 
serious reason.  We will continue to broadcast our Mass 
in this way in the hope that we can maintain strong rela-
tionships with our members who cannot be physically 
present. 
 

We are beginning with a schedule of two Sunday Masses: 
a 4:00 pm vigil Mass on Saturdays and 10:30 am on Sun-
days.  We will monitor attendance and add a Mass or ad-
just the schedule as appropriate. 
 

The questionnaire which solicits your opin-
ion about our Mass schedule will remain 
open until 9:00 am Tuesday morning.  Scan 
the QR code or go to: https://
www.surveymonkey.com/r/Sunday-Mass-
Schedule. 

MEMORIAL DAY 
 

May all those men and women who have given their lives 
in defense of our country rest in God’s peace and mercy.  
May all our celebrations tomorrow express to their fami-
lies our nation’s gratitude and respect. 
 

Catholic Cemeteries Association will hold its annual Me-
morial Day Mass to honor those who gave their lives 
serving our country.  The Mass is at Calvary Cemetery 
tomorrow, May 31st at 10:00 am. 



The Most Holy Trinity 30 May 2021 

HOLY SPIRIT CHURCH  
TO BE A VACCINATION SITE 

NEW SCHEDULE 
 

Holy Spirit Church will be a Covid-19 vaccination site 
next weekend.  A mobile unit will be set up in our park-
ing lot on the north end of the parish center for walk-up 
service.  The Pfizer vaccine will be administered.  The 
hours of availability have been shortened by the Depart-
ment of Health.  Let’s make them very busy.  If you are 
in line, they will stay until everyone receives a dosage. 
 

The first dose will be available on Friday and Saturday, 
June 4th and 5th.  The second dose will be given three 
weeks later, one day only, June 26th.  No appointment is 
necessary. 
 

If anyone is interested in helping, we can use some vol-
unteers to help at registration tables and directing traffic.   
 

The vaccination has been approved for everyone 12 years 
of age and older.  This will be an excellent opportunity to 
have children vaccinated; but anyone looking to receive 
the shots is welcome.  Here are the revised hours during 
which the vaccine will be available: 
 

FIRST DOSE: 
 Friday, June 4th  4:00 pm - 6:00 pm 
 Saturday, June 5th         11:30 am - 1:30 pm 
 
 

SECOND DOSE: 
 Saturday, June 26th         11:30 am - 1:30 pm 

LAST PSR CLASS OF THE YEAR 
 

Saturday, June 12, 2021 
11:00 am — 12:00 Noon 

 

For the last PSR class of the year  all the teachers, all the 
students and their families will gather as one group in the 
Zoom format.  It will be akin to the way the entire group 
gathered in person at the end of the in-person Saturday 
sessions. 
 

Please be sure to use this new link: 
https://zoom.us/j/97127274436? 

Meeting ID: 971 2727 4436    Passcode: 387234 

ON THE HOLY SPIRIT 
 

On Friday evening, May 21st, following a talk by Father 
David on the Holy Spirit, six parishioners met together 
on a video-conference call to talk about the Holy Spirit, 
to share reflections and ask questions.  The conversation 
even continued the next day with follow-up emails ad-
dressed to Father David with further reflections. 
 

After about an hour, everyone agreed that conversations 
like this are worth having again.  From time to time in the 
course of the year, Father David will prepare conferences 
on various topics and invite parishioners to have a con-
versation on that topic afterwards.  Keep an eye out for 
future announcements. 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS 
 

We are returning to the practice of preparing a monthly 
schedule for lectors, altar servers, eucharistic ministers 
and ushers.  The schedule will be printed and available in 
the sacristy the weekend before the first Sunday of every 
month.  Please stop by the sacristy today to pick up 
June’s schedule.  If you prefer, we can also email the 
schedule to you. 
 

As you feel ready to return to the ministry schedule, 
please let Ms. Carol Bugg know of your availability.  You 
can reach her at 216-464-4443.  If anyone is interested in 
taking up one of these vital ministries at Saturday or Sun-
day Masses, please let Father David know. 

ARCHBISHOP LYKE SCHOOL GRADUATES 
 

During a ceremony  in our church on Tuesday evening, 
sixteen eighth grade students celebrated graduation.  We 
congratulate them and promise them our prayerful sup-
port as they prepare to begin their high school careers. 

CRS RICE BOWL COLLECTION 
 

Thank you to all who contributed to the Catholic Relief 
Services (CRS) Rice Bowl collection.  Holy Spirit Church 
collected a total of $174.46.  The donations through CRS 
support the Catholic Church’s service to the poor and 
needy in more than 100 countries.  Twenty-five percent 
of these donations stay in the Diocese of Cleveland, sup-
porting hunger and poverty alleviation efforts closer to 
home. 

CATHOLIC CHARITIES 
 

Thank you for your generosity in contributing to the an-
nual Catholic Charities campaign.  As of April 2021, Holy 
Spirit Church has pledged $16,549, 84.73% of our 
$19,532 goal.  If you can contribute something to bring 
us closer to 100% of our goal, please contact the church 
office. 

CALLING ALL GRADUATES 
 

Please submit the name, school and grade or degree of all 
2021 graduates to the church office, no later than June 
15th.  Please also include any honor received.  We will 
honor all our graduates at the 10:30 Mass on June 27th.  



PRAY FOR OUR PARISHIONERS IN THE MILITARY: 

Saundra Clark Melissa James Stephanie Wentz Andy Hutchinson Uchechi Onwuanaibe 

Joshua Sánchez Tyrone Franklin, Jr. Mario Williams                             Steven Daniel Sadé Powers-Morgan 

Dennis Ross, II                        Steven Rau                                Glen Pfleger   Maurice Williams  

COLLECTION  

23 May 2021 — online contributions   $3,294.00 

23 May 2021 — envelope contributions   $3,662.26 

Sunday collection total   $6,956.26 

Ministries of Mercy — online contributions   $000.00 

Ministries of Mercy —  envelope contributions   $180.00 

Ministries of Mercy total   $180.00 

Thank you so much for your continuous support! 
 

PRAY FOR OUR BROTHERS AND SISTERS 
 
 

If you or members of your family are admitted to the hospital and would like to be visited and remembered in prayer, please notify the parish office.  If you are unable to attend Mass 
and want to receive a visit from the pastor or deacons, please contact the parish office. 

 

Let us always pray for our sick and shut-in parishioners. In particular, please remember in prayer: 
 

Rochelle Larkin-Carr Estella Fortson Catherine Powell Amanda Lewis Rosie Bridges 

Eliza Solomon Henry & Kay Tucker Carrie Aaron John P. Jones, Jr. Maxine & Shelby Friend 

Calvin Singleton, Sr. Marvin Young Richard Bass Elissa Coleman Shirley Liston 

Roger & Connie Raines Jesse & Jessica Carr Demateress Richards Len Rosky Jerry Freeman 

Rosemarie McBride Fletcher & Delores Posey Gerri Fracasso Lou Lorenzo Bill & Monica Starks 

Vera Payne Pauline Reed Catherine Wilson Tammy Larkin Bettina & Horace Bowling 

Beverly Jordan Marian Mauldin Marlene Land Maria Hanan Patricia Polk 

Carmen Whaley Don Miller Denise Curry Patricia Pendleton Marlene DeBrossard 

Edith Richardson Allyssa Brand-Bey Theresa Talbott Walter Malcomb Thelma Arnold 

Helen Collier Reaver Jones Margaret Luton Daniel Jefferson Isaac King, Sr. 

Sr. Kathleen McCafferty, SND Della Powell Sandra Cummings Sharm Starks Tyrone  & Terry Lester 

Lucille Mahone Raman Belinson Maureen Belinson Linda E. Williams Horace Reese 

Doris St. Clair Ruby Fett Eunice & Jesse Smiley D.D. Ward -Warden Jonathan Traylor 

Kiana Pearson Mildred Jackson Star Lewandowski Cole Whaley Alanna King 

Clementine Jefferson Jewell Gardner Lisa Lorenzo   

Please silence all cellular phones and other electronic devices prior to the beginning of our liturgies. 

DRIVE-THROUGH EUCHARIST COMES TO AN END 
 

With the return of our obligation to attend Mass in per-
son next weekend, today is the last day that we will make 
the Eucharist available in the parking lot after Mass.  
Thank you to all who participated and to all who made it 
possible. 

DROPPING SOMETHING OFF FOR SOMEONE? 
 

Many people find it convenient to leave items in the sac-
risty for another person to pick up in the service of our 
parish ministries and programs.  If you do, please be sure 
to let the person who is to pick it up know that the item 
will be there, so that it doesn’t remain for several weeks 
and risk being moved here and there and, therefore, po-
tentially lost. 

GARFIELD HEIGHTS MEMORIAL DAY PARADE 
 

Don’t forget.  The Garfield Heights Memorial Day trib-
ute honoring deceased veterans is tomorrow at 10:00 am.  
The parade begins at Maple Leaf Drive and Turney 
Road, proceeds along Turney Road, continuing to the 
Jennings and the Village of Marymount Senior Centers 
and concludes at the Garfield Heights Civic Center. 


